
 
 

Beavers Summer Term 1 2024 Newsletter 

Our class texts… Key learning this half term: 
This term our topic is ‘People who help us’. 

In Year 1 phonics we will continue to use Little Wandle to ensure our 
children can read fluently and with prosody and understanding. This term 
we will continue to learn the phase 5 sounds, ready for the Phonics 
Screening Check next half term. Your child will continue to receive their 
new Little Wandle decodable or fluency reading book and their chosen 
reading for pleasure book every Friday. Please encourage your child to 
read at home with you - if they do this 3 times per week, they will receive 
3 dojo points! In Year 2 spelling we will be continuing with the spelling 
units using the new Little Wandle spelling scheme. 

In Writing we will be looking at both fiction and non-fiction texts. We will 
enjoy writing stories and newspaper reports! 

In Maths, Year 1’s will be looking at fractions, numbers to 100, and time. 
Year 2’s will be looking at fractions, time, and volume. 

In Geography we will be looking at villages, towns and cities; focusing on 
where we live! In History we will be looking at Florence Nightingale and 
what her impact has been on the NHS. In Science we will be continuing to 
learn about everyday materials and their properties. 

In Art, we will be looking at Clarice Cliff and designing plates based on her 
work. In Music we will be learning about lots of different styles of music, 
focusing on the differences between pulse, rhythm and pitch. 

In Computing we will be learning about digital writing! 

In PE we will be learning to run, jump and throw. 

In PSHE we will be thinking about positive relationships. In RE we will be 
thinking about what we can learn from sacred books. 

Miss Hall’s 
recommended read: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This story will get you thinking all 
about what you would like to be 

when you grow up! 

Reminders: 
PE days are Monday and 
Wednesday. 

Please read at home 3 
times per week! 

Please ensure your child 
has a water bottle in 
school. 

Every Friday, one child 
from our class will get to 
take home our class bear 
and Dexter! 

Diary dates: 
23rd April - Crich tramway trip 

30th April - Multi-skills @ STG 

6th May - May Bank Holiday 

9th May - School photographer 

W/C 20th May - SATS week for Y2 
children 


